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On February 8, realdeals published an article titled “LPs should voice discontent over excessive
subscription line usage.” The article is based on, and quotes extensively from, the roundtable
discussion in the Triago Quarterly publication, which Fund Finance Friday linked to last week.
The subscription-required article can be accessed here.
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